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Work Summary:  

• The new district website has been launched successfully as of Friday May 2nd.  

o We encourage all students, staff, and community members to download the 

mobile app.   

o Phase 2 will be migrating to the alerts portion of the website replacing 

schoolmessenger which is set to take place after July 1st.  

• NJSLA testing is successfully underway beginning at Dorothy L. Bullock school. 

• Final selections for new firewall replacement and endpoint protection are taking place.  

• End of year planning and preparations have begun. The IT Dept will be collecting all 

district student devices for cleaning, inventory, and repairs for the 25’ – 26’ school year.  

 

Work Order Statistics – as of 9:45AM on 5/9/25 

Closed Work Orders: 190 

Open Work Orders: 41 

 


